

Office of the Minister MLA, Central Peace - Notley

AR-2121

SEP 1 3 2023

Hazel Reintjes
Board Chair
North Peace Housing Foundation
6780 - 103 Avenue
Peace River AB T8S 0B6
don.good@nphf.ca

Dear Hazel Reintjes:

Thank you for your letter and kind words of congratulations regarding my recent re-election as MLA, Central Peace-Notley, and my appointment as Minister of Forestry and Parks.

It is an honour to have been asked by the Honourable Danielle Smith, Premier of Alberta, to serve as Minister, and I am excited to continue the important work of growing our manufactured wood products and forestry sector and preserving and managing Alberta's public lands and provincial parks.

I commend you for the hard work and commitment of the North Peace Housing Foundation in helping to improve the lives of Albertans in the Peace River area.

Thank you again for writing.

Sincerely,

Todd Loewen Minister

323 Legislature Building 10800 - 97 Avenue, Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6 Canada Telephone 780-644-7353

Classification: Protected A Printed on recycled paper